Centennial Pool Commission
Meeting Minutes

17 July 2019

Present: N. Koroluk, K. Lansdowne, C. Hoppe, C. Nygaard, J.
Cole

1.  Bronze Courses — The Bronze Medallion and Cross courses
are how underway. The Commission has set the fee at $150 per
course, mid range of fees for those offered elsewhere.

2.  Manager's Report — The Pool Safety Inspection was
completed on 14 July, with some of the recommendations
already implemented.

3. Policy A-12(d) and Policy 12 —The changes in Policy A-2(d)
discussed at the last meeting were reviewed and finalized.
Changes to Policy 12 were discussed and will be finalized at the
next meeting.

Next meeting: Wednesday 31 July at 5:30 pm at the pool.
(Every two weeks in the summer)



